
Get on Board the Polar Express 
 
Carson Valley United Women of Faith invite all women in our congregation and their 
guest to hop aboard!  The “train” departs on Sunday, December 4th at 2pm and returns 
at 4pm.  

 � You may wear your cozy PJ’s (if you wish) for a magical journey to 
the North Pole 

 � North Pole Passport photos will be taken as you board 

 � Please Bring a Wrapped Gag Gift for A Fun and Hilarious White 
Elephant Gift Exchange 

 � Beverages and desserts will be served in our deluxe dining car 

Your exciting journey will include onboard entertainment and some surprises along the 
way! Get your photo taken in front of the special Polar Express backdrop. Reserve your 
free tickets now! Please reserve your seat on the sign up sheet on the bulletin board at 
church Fellowship Hall or email Linda Malconian at LindaL714@yahoo.com  (Entire 
event takes place in the Fellowship Hall)  

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Heavenly Holiday Faire a Success! 
 
Thanks to all the volunteers and shoppers the 2022 Heavenly Holiday Faire was a hugh 
success. Our church crafters, bakers and candy makers filled the Fellowship Hall with 
goodies and the Timeless Treasurers, Silent Auction and raffle baskets attracted many 
supporters. More than $14,000 was generated, and the United Women in Faith will 
donate the proceeds to local, national and international charities and missions that benefit 
women and children. 
 
 
Cookie Bakers Needed 
 
Again, this year, the United Women in Faith will be distributing Christmas cookies to home 
bound church members.  If you can bake some cookies for this project, it would be greatly 



appreciated.  Cookies are to be delivered to the kitchen by 11:30am on Sunday, December 
11th.  Please label cookies if they are sugar-free, gluten-free or contain nuts.    
 
Abbey’s Crossing Donations 
UMF is collecting a wide variety of items for Abby’s Crossing, a local domestic violence shelter, 
including Diapers(newborn-size 5), Feminine hygiene products, twin sized bedding, Full size 
shampoo, conditioner, soap, toothpaste, toothbrushes, razors, shaving cream, First aid kit with 
Tylenol(adult, children), allergy medicine children’s and adult, alcohol wipes, bandaids.Paper 
goods(paper towels, septic safe toilet paper, napkins, printer paper), Laundry detergent, 
softener (hypoallergenic), New underwear(various sizes women and children) sports bras 
various sizes. Just bring to the church for the donation box in the Fellowship Halll. For a 
complete list check out the UWF bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall. 
 
 
 
Calendar Items 
 
 
Dec. 4 - UWF Polar Express Social - 2 - 4 PM 
 
Dec. 11 - UWF Cookies Distribution for Shut-ins 
 
Jan. 3, 2023 - UWF Board Meeting - 9:30 am 
 
Jan. 12, 2023 - UWF Luncheon Meeting - 11:30 am 
 
 
 
       # # # 
 
 
For more information on press release 
Sharon Hoelscher Day 
shoelscherday@gmail.com 
602.549.5378 
 
 
For details on specific UWF projects 
Ann Robar, President 
ann.robar@gmail.com 
775.552.5925 


